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@BoardofDeputies

Thank you for this clear rejection of the comments made by Miloon Kothari. His remarks are deplorable & should disqualify him from acting on behalf of the UN as any sort of 'expert'. Many warned that this COI was biased from the outset - this further proves what we already knew.
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Simon Manley
@SimonManleyFCDO
 · Jul 28
Recent comments by Miloon Kothari, a member of the @UN_HRC Israel Commission of Inquiry, questioning Israel’s UN membership and speaking of “the Jewish lobby” controlling social media are unacceptable and offensive.   Antisemitism has absolutely no place in the @UN.
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